
AN IMPORTANT 
MESSAGE
TO OUR MEMBERS

The YMCA of Central Virginia’s Swim Team will be hosting a swim 
meet at the Jamerson YMCA the weekend of September 22nd

Parking will be limited - We encourage you to visit the Downtown Branch or the Express Branch 
during this time. Visit us online for operating hours and further details. www.ymcacva.org

PLEASE TAKE NOTE - THE FOLLOWING AREAS WILL BE CLOSED
•	 Family Pool – Closing @ 1pm on Friday, 9/22

•	 Lap Pool - Closing @ 1pm on Friday, 9/22

•	 Whirlpool – Closing @ 12pm on Friday, 9/22

•	 Basketball Gym – Closed 9/22 - 9/24

•	 There will be no Kidz Gym 9/22 - 9/24

•	 Childwatch will have regular hours for kids up to 8yrs old

All areas will reopen with normal business hours on Monday, September 25th

The Swim Team thanks you for your support! 


